

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENT, UTILITIES & CORPORATE SERVICES

Storm Pond Vegetation Control

Recommendation of the Committee

That the Administration proceed with Option 1 to retain existing naturalized vegetation and edging of storm water ponds and current maintenance practices.

History

At the June 1, 2020 Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & Corporate Services meeting, a report from the, General Manager, Utilities & Environment dated June 1, 2020 was considered.

Your Committee was advised that the Administration would undertake to provide the applicable Community Associations with the information.

Attachment

June 1, 2020 report of the General Manager, Utilities & Environment.